From: Bushnell, Spencer P :LGS Orthopedic Rehab

To: HTP Exhibits

Subject: House Bill 2682

Date: Tuesday, April 11, 2017 10:06:05 AM
Hello-

My name is Spencer Bushnell, | live in Portland, and | believe it is important for the Portland Bureau of
Transportation to be able to set their own speed limits without ODOT interference because current speeds
in our city are such that lives are lost frequently. No one should die on their way to and from work or
school. Please allow local control of speeds.

Thank you,

Spencer

Spencer Bushnell PT, DPT, OCS

Board Certified Orthopedic Clinical Specialist
Legacy Outpatient Physical Therapy
5034137214
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